
July 26, 1974 

Mr. Hemry L. Redner 
Redner & Emert 
305 B'way 
New York, N.Y. 10007 

Dear Mr. Redner: 

May I thank you most kindly for your 
contribution of eighteen dollers. ($18.00) 

The funds will be used to help resett- 
le recent Russian emigrante to our 
community. 

All my best wishes for a pleasant summer. 

Cordially yours, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 


